
 
        Bicentennial bikeway – Hale Street east upgrade Project 

Construction works advance notification 
 

Project enquiries:  1800 727 923 
 

The following works will take place between Monday 22 August and Saturday 3 September 2011 
(weather permitting). 

 

Date Site location Work being carried out 

Bicentennial Bikeway 

22 August –  
3 September 

Along the bikeway 
between the Merivale 
Rail Bridge and the 
William Jolly Bridge  

• Undertaking geotechnical investigations 
• Demolishing the existing retaining wall 
• Constructing footings for the new retaining wall  
• Constructing the new retaining wall 
• Continuing piling works 
• Concreting works at the western end of the project 
• Removing spoil from the wall and piling works  

 
TRAFFIC AND COMMUNITY IMPACTS  

• Construction on the Bicentennial Bikeway - Hale Street east project will occur Monday to 
Saturday.  Where possible works will occur during normal construction hours of 6am and 6pm, 
however due to the nature and location of the works Council’s contractors will require 24 hour 
access to the site. 

• Night activities will include removal of excavated material from site and delivery of supplies 
including concrete and steelwork. Depending on the nature of the deliveries, the contractors may 
also need to carry out works at night (e.g. concreting). 

• The Bicentennial Bikeway – Hale Street east upgrade is expected to be complete in early 2012, 
weather permitting. 

• During construction, the Bicentennial Bikeway will be closed to all users between the Go 
Between Bridge and the Makerston Street exit at North Quay.   

• All bikeway users must seek alternative routes for the duration of the works. Suggested 
alternative routes: 

 travelling from the city towards Toowong - exit at the Ann street ramp and follow detour 
signs 

 travelling from Toowong towards the city - travel across the Go Between Bridge and 
follow detour signs. 

• Lane closures will also be required on Coronation Drive to ensure the safe delivery of materials 
to site along the river side of Coronation Drive. To minimise the impact of these closures to on-
road users the closures will be limited to a maximum of two lanes and will occur between the 
hours 9pm and 5am Sunday to Thursday. 

• Advance notification of particularly noisy works or major access changes will be provided to 
properties within the works area. 

• Cycle traffic speed on the detour routes is reduced to 10km/h for the duration of the work.  
Safety is our number one priority.  Please travel carefully. 
 

CONTACT AND ENQUIRIES 
If you have any questions about the project, please contact the Bicentennial Bikeway – Hale Street east 
project team: 

• phone 1800 727 923 (freecall) and (07) 3403 8888 (after hours) 

• email bikewayprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au 
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